
Subject: Bug in sigleton classes in fairbase/base
Posted by Bertram Kopf on Tue, 27 Oct 2009 13:11:47 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi,
in the "base" directory there is the attempt to provide a couple of singleton classes (e.g.
FairRootManager, FairRun, FairRunSim, etc.). Due to the fact that the relevant constructors
are defined as public, these singletons are not properly implemented. For those classes, it is
possible to create more than only one object and this can therefore cause some troubles. For
singletons, it is a must to define the constructors in the protected or private region. 
Therefore I would like to ask the relevant developers to fix this bug as soon as possible. 

Thanks in advance,
Bertram.
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